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December 2016 


Dec. 1st    18 Killed in China as Bus Plunges Into a Lake
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/china-bus-into-lake-hubei-province-18-dead/

Dec. 1st    55-year-old pilot of Weather Modification plane dies in crash south of Fargo, North Dakota
http://www.inforum.com/news/accidents/4170637-55-year-old-pilot-weather-modification-plane-dies-crash-south-fargo

Dec. 1st    American Airlines flight 730 declared emergency due to possible engine problem
http://www.wcnc.com/news/local/faa-investigating-if-debris-found-was-from-charlotte-flight/361971992

Dec. 1st    Aer Lingus flight from Dublin makes emergency landing over fears for unresponsive woman in Germany
http://www.sundayworld.com/news/aer-lingus-flight-makes-emergency-landing-after-woman-becomes-ill

Dec. 1st    18 Killed in China as Bus Plunges Into a Lake
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/china-bus-into-lake-hubei-province-18-dead/

Dec. 1st    55-year-old pilot of Weather Modification plane dies in crash south of Fargo, North Dakota
http://www.inforum.com/news/accidents/4170637-55-year-old-pilot-weather-modification-plane-dies-crash-south-fargo
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http://www.wcnc.com/news/local/faa-investigating-if-debris-found-was-from-charlotte-flight/361971992

Dec. 1st    Aer Lingus flight from Dublin makes emergency landing over fears for unresponsive woman in Germany
http://www.sundayworld.com/news/aer-lingus-flight-makes-emergency-landing-after-woman-becomes-ill

Dec. 2nd    Saudi jet from India makes emergency landing in Karachi, Pakistan after pilot gets sick
http://tribune.com.pk/story/1251572/saudia-jet-india-lands-karachi-pilot-health/

Dec. 2nd    Plane makes emergency landing at Lahore airport, Pakistan after pilot faints 
http://www.pakistantoday.com.pk/2016/12/02/national/plane-makes-emergency-landing-at-lahore-airport-2/

Dec. 2nd    Transatlantic flight forced to make emergency landing at Shannon, Ireland after passenger falls ill
http://www.independent.ie/irish-news/news/transatlantic-flight-forced-to-make-emergency-landing-at-shannon-after-passenger-falls-ill-35262568.htmlV

​Dec. 2nd    Flight diverts to Shannon, Ireland with hydraulic issue
http://clareherald.com/2016/12/flight-diverts-to-shannon-with-hydraulic-issue-45320/

Dec. 2nd    One Dead In Posey County, India Plane Crash
http://44news.wevv.com/one-dead-in-posey-county-plane-crash/
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Dec. 3rd     Plane carrying 16 police loses contact off Indonesia
http://news.xinhuanet.com/english/2016-12/03/c_135878311.htm

Dec. 3rd     1 killed, 7 hurt in cheerleader bus crash in Texas
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/texas-officials-8-hurt-when-bus-with-cheerleaders-crashes/

Dec. 3rd     Thirteen people feared dead in plane crash as wreckage found in Indonesia
http://www.itv.com/news/2016-12-03/thirteen-people-feared-dead-in-plane-crash-as-wreckage-found/

Dec. 3rd     Jet flight makes emergency landing at Hyderabad airport, India due to Hydraulic system problem
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/india/JetLite-flight-makes-emergency-landing-at-Hyderabad-airport-all-passengers-safe/articleshow/55777576.cms?

Dec. 3rd     US pilot makes emergency landing during exercise in South Korea
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/national/2016/12/03/99/0301000000AEN20161203002300315F.html      

Dec. 3rd    Pilot and passenger safe after emergency landing on a field in Goshen, Indiana due to engine failure
http://www.wndu.com/content/news/Pilot-and-passenger-safe-after-emergency-landing-on-a-field-in-Goshen-404496475.html

Dec. 3rd     Pilot had to land the plane on its belly in Texas due to landing gear issues
http://www.kltv.com/story/33859054/runway-at-east-texas-airport-to-re-open-after-hard-landing
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Dec. 3rd     US pilot makes emergency landing during exercise in South Korea
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Dec. 3rd     A second Russian plane crashes attempting to land on carrier near Syria
https://eblnews.com/news/world/russian-plane-crashes-attempting-land-carrier-near-syria-47063

Dec. 3rd     Pilot and passenger safe after emergency landing on a field in Goshen, Indiana due to engine failure
http://www.wndu.com/content/news/Pilot-and-passenger-safe-after-emergency-landing-on-a-field-in-Goshen-404496475.html

Dec. 3rd     Pilot had to land the plane on its belly in Texas due to landing gear issues
http://www.kltv.com/story/33859054/runway-at-east-texas-airport-to-re-open-after-hard-landing

Dec. 4th    Plane’s nose collapses during emergency landing in San Antonio
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-3999770/Plane-landing-gear-collapses-landing-San-Antonio.html

Dec. 4th    Light Plane Crash Lands In WA Bushland due to technical difficulties
http://www.perthnow.com.au/news/western-australia/plane-crash-lands-in/news-story/5b551802bb96cd39d90aa6bca75017f2

Dec. 4th    Bi-wing plane crashes nose-down in New Hampshire, Hampton woods
http://www.pantagraph.com/travel/single-seat-plane-crashes-in-hampton-woods-pilot-not-hurt/article_e22f5bdb-98d5-5514-8ca7-2390d4bebdb9.html

Dec. 4th    Four dead in Toledo plane crash in Spain
http://www.euroweeklynews.com/3.0.15/news/on-euro-weekly-news/spain-news-in-english/142312-four-dead-in-toledo-plane-crash

Dec. 4th    One dead, two hurt in plane crash near Constanza, Dominican Republic
http://www.dominicantoday.com/dr/local/2016/12/5/61574/One-dead-two-hurt-in-plane-crash-near-Constanza

Dec. 4th 10 children among 12 dead in bus crash in rural district Russia
http://www.dailyprogress.com/people-killed-in-road-collision-in-russia-s-siberia/article_08d33640-5818-5ffa-b2b5-649e418a3eab.html

Dec. 4th    Plane’s nose collapses during emergency landing in San Antonio
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-3999770/Plane-landing-gear-collapses-landing-San-Antonio.html

Dec. 5th    97 BMWs damaged in South Carolina train derailment
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/bmws-damaged-south-carolina-train-derailment/ 

Dec. 5th    10 children among 12 dead in bus crash in rural district Russia
https://themoscowtimes.com/news/11-children-dead-in-russian-bus-crash-tragedy-56410

Dec. 5th    Jordan military plane crash kills pilot
http://www.gulf-times.com/story/523576/Jordan-military-plane-crash-kills-pilot

Dec. 5th    Plane crash kills 1 in Mitchell County, Georgia
http://www.walb.com/story/33918753/cargo-plane-crash-kills-1-in-mitchell-county

Dec. 5th    Plane crash due to landing gear issues at Blue Ridge Regional Airport Virginia
http://www.wdbj7.com/content/news/State-Police-investigating-plane-crash-at-Blue-Ridge-Regional-Airport-404874936.html

Dec. 5th    Flight from McCarran forced to turn around due to a navigation issue
http://www.ktnv.com/news/flight-from-mccarran-forced-to-turn-around

Dec. 5th    Asiana Airlines flight makes emergency landing in Russia after smoke alarm
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/national/2016/12/06/78/0301000000AEN20161206000600315F.html 

Dec. 5th    Flight school plane makes hard landing at Oakland County International Airport after landing gear failed
http://www.wxyz.com/news/region/oakland-county/flight-school-plane-makes-hard-landing-at-oakland-county-international-airport

Dec. 5th    Kelowna plane sticks emergency landing in Kamloops after nose gear failed
http://www.kamloopsbcnow.com/watercooler/news/news/Kamloops/16/12/05/Kelowna_plane_sticks_emergency_landing_in_Kamloops/

Dec. 5th    Seaplane makes dramatic emergency landing, Dalmeny, Australia
http://www.naroomanewsonline.com.au/story/4336972/seaplane-dramatic-landing-dalmeny/

Dec. 5th    AF plane flying President Pranab Mukherjee to Chennai returns after mid-air technical snag
http://www.dnaindia.com/india/report-iaf-plane-taking-president-pranab-mukherjee-to-chennai-returns-after-mid-air-snag-2280242

Dec. 6th    Chopper Crashes in Lake in Tehran, 2 Killed in Iran
http://ifpnews.com/selected/2016/12/chopper-crashes-in-lake-in-tehran-crew-survive/

Dec. 6th    Delta flight bound for Atlanta makes emergency landing in Ohio due overheating engine
http://www.cbs46.com/story/33930707/delta-flight-bound-for-atlanta-makes-emergency-landing-in-ohio

Dec. 7th  Small plane goes missing in Alaska
https://www.adn.com/alaska-news/aviation/2016/12/07/search-underway-for-plane-missing-with-4-aboard-en-route-to-anchorage/

Dec. 7th    Search Underway After Marine Corps Jet Crashes Off Japan: U.S. Military
http://www.nbcnews.com/news/world/search-underway-after-marine-corps-jet-crashes-japan-u-s-n692971

Dec. 7th    No survivors in Pakistan commercial plane crash with 48 aboard
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/world/2016/12/07/pakistan-commercial-plane-40-aboard-missing/95081818/

Dec. 7th    Arsenal fans stranded in Switzerland following Basel Airport plane crash
http://www.telegraph.co.uk/football/2016/12/07/arsenal-fans-stranded-switzerland-following-basel-airport-plane/

Dec. 7th    Aircraft crashes in forest area and leaves dead in Manaus, Brazil
https://translate.google.com/translate?sl=auto&tl=en&js=y&prev=_t&hl=en&ie=UTF-8&u=http%3A%2F%2Fg1.globo.com%2Fam%2Famazonas%2Fnoticia%2F2016%2F12%2Faeronave-cai-em-bairro-da-zona-centro-sul-de-manaus.html&edit-text

Dec. 7th    Small plane crash kills 1, separate small plane goes missing in Alaska
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/plane-with-4-on-board-goes-missing-in-alaska/

Dec. 8th    Plane Crash At Serpentine Aerodrome, Australia
http://www.perthnow.com.au/news/western-australia/plane-crash-at-serpentine-aerodrome/news-story/02c71f2228a01bd4030eabd6589ee809

Dec. 8th    Eglin Air Force plane crash lands with landing gear issues following in-flight emergency, Florida
http://weartv.com/news/local/eglin-air-force-plane-crash-lands-following-in-flight-emergency

Dec. 9th    Passengers evacuated from PenAir flight on tarmac in Oregon after smoke indicator light turned on
http://www.heraldandnews.com/news/passengers-evacuated-from-penair-flight-on-tarmac/article_bb8d1b21-1485-5b8a-a4a0-11decf906037.html

Dec. 9th    Military Helicopter Makes Emergency Landing at Yorktown High School after mechanical warning light went on
http://patch.com/virginia/arlington-va/military-helicopter-makes-emergency-landing-yorktown-high-school

Dec. 9th    Litary Helicopter Makes Emergency Landing at Yorktown High School after warning light goes on
http://patch.com/virginia/arlington-va/military-helicopter-makes-emergency-landing-yorktown-high-school

Dec. 10th    Safi Airways plane makes emergency landing in Kabul airport, Afghanistan due to landing gear malfunction
https://www.khaama.com/safi-airways-plane-makes-emergency-landing-in-kabul-airport-02452

Dec. 10th    Pilot dead after small plane crashes in Marengo, Illinois
http://www.sfgate.com/news/article/Authorities-1-dead-in-small-plane-crash-in-10788027.php

Dec. 10th    One injured in private plane crash in Isle of Wight, Virginia due to engine trouble
http://www.dailypress.com/news/isle-of-wight-county/dp-one-injured-in-private-plane-crash-in-isle-of-wight-police-say-20161210-story.html

Dec. 10th    Pilot, passenger walk from plane crash, due to sudden engine failure, Carrsville, VA
http://www.tidewaternews.com/2016/12/10/pilot-passenger-walk-from-plane-crash/

Dec. 10th    Helicopter Crashes near Tynan, Texas, One Person Transported to Hospital
http://www.kiiitv.com/news/local/helicopter-crashes-near-tynan-one-person-transported-to-hospital/367680841

Dec. 10th    7 killed, 29 injured in Bulgarian tanker train explosion after derailing
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/two-train-cars-exploded-in-bulgaria-after-derailing/

Dec. 11th    1 dead, 3 injured in helicopter crash in Goregaon near Mumbai, India
http://www.aninews.in/videosMQ/NTgxMDE/1-dead-3-injured-in-helicopter-crash-in-goregaon-near-mumbai.html

Dec. 11th    Passengers survive small plane crash in Long Island Sound, NY
http://nypost.com/2016/12/11/passengers-survive-small-plane-crash-in-long-island-sound/

Dec. 11th    China Airlines plane makes emergency landing in Wake Island, Micronesia
http://focustaiwan.tw/news/asoc/201612120024.aspx

Dec. 11th    Twin-engine passenger plane lands safely with just one engine in Joensuu, Finland
http://yle.fi/uutiset/osasto/news/twin-engine_passenger_plane_lands_safely_with_just_one_engine_in_joensuu/9346269

​Dec. 11th    1 dead, 3 injured in helicopter crash in Goregaon near Mumbai, India
http://www.aninews.in/videosMQ/NTgxMDE/1-dead-3-injured-in-helicopter-crash-in-goregaon-near-mumbai.html

Dec. 11th    Passengers survive small plane crash in Long Island Sound, NY
http://nypost.com/2016/12/11/passengers-survive-small-plane-crash-in-long-island-sound/

Dec. 11th    China Airlines plane makes emergency landing in Wake Island, Micronesia
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http://yle.fi/uutiset/osasto/news/twin-engine_passenger_plane_lands_safely_with_just_one_engine_in_joensuu/9346269

Dec. 12th    Pakistan International grounds ATR planes after crash last week
http://www.upi.com/Top_News/World-News/2016/12/12/Pakistani-airline-grounds-ATR-planes-after-crash/4121481546683/ 
​
Dec. 12th    F-16 Fighter Jet Crashes In Southeastern Turkey
http://www.dailysabah.com/nation/2016/12/12/f-16-fighter-jet-crashes-in-southeastern-turkey

Dec. 12th    Plane crash reported near New Smyrna Beach, Florida
http://www.wesh.com/article/plane-crash-reported-near-new-smyrna-beach/8492341

Dec. 12th    Reports of light plane crash near Gisborne, New Zealand
http://www.newstalkzb.co.nz/news/emergency/reports-of-plane-crash-north-of-wairoa/

Dec. 12th    Man killed in plane crash near Moab, Utah
http://www.ksl.com/?nid=148&sid=42545534

Dec. 12th    Emergency over Paris: Vueling makes emergency landing in Orly, France due to technical difficulties
http://www.eturbonews.com/76189/emergency-over-paris-vueling-makes-emergency-landing-orly

Dec. 12th    Easyjet plane makes emergency landing due to technical issue
http://www.standard.co.uk/news/uk/gatwick-airport-easyjet-plane-makes-emergency-landing-due-to-technical-issue-a3418606.html

Dec. 12th    Charlotte flight forced to make emergency landing due to loss of reservoir pressure, Arizona
http://www.wbtv.com/story/34037032/charlotte-flight-forced-to-make-emergency-landing
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Dec. 12th    Charlotte flight forced to make emergency landing due to loss of reservoir pressure, Arizona
http://www.wbtv.com/story/34037032/charlotte-flight-forced-to-make-emergency-landing

Dec. 13th    US Marine Osprey crashes off japan, 2nd crash of Marine aircraft in the area in less than a week 
http://www.foxnews.com/world/2016/12/13/us-marine-osprey-crashes-off-japan-5-rescued-us-officials-say.html

Dec. 13th    Light airplane crashes at Lanseria Airport, Florida
http://m.ewn.co.za/2016/12/13/reports-light-airplane-crashes-at-lanseria-airport

Dec. 13th    Helicopter crashes into canal near Valleyfield, Canada
http://montrealgazette.com/news/local-news/helicopter-crashes-into-canal-near-valleyfield

Dec. 13th    Stuck Landing Gear Causes Tense Moments At The SAI Airport, Texas
http://www.ktsa.com/stuck-landing-gear-causes-tense-moments-airport/

Dec. 13th    Landing Gear Issues Cause Emergency Landing At SA Airport, Pennsylvania, USA
http://www.mysanantonio.com/news/local/article/Landing-gear-issues-cause-emergency-landing-at-10793178.php

Dec. 13th    Close shave for NAC Boeing 757 after hydraulic system failure, in Nepal
http://thehimalayantimes.com/kathmandu/close-shave-nac-boeing-tia-hydraulic-system-failure/ 
​
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Dec. 13th    Stuck Landing Gear Causes Tense Moments At The SAI Airport, Texas
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Dec. 13th    Landing Gear Issues Cause Emergency Landing At SA Airport, Pennsylvania, USA
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Dec. 13th    Close shave for NAC Boeing 757 after hydraulic system failure, in Nepal
http://thehimalayantimes.com/kathmandu/close-shave-nac-boeing-tia-hydraulic-system-failure/

Dec. 14th    American Eagle Flight Makes Emergency Landing at RDU, NC due to a smoke indicator warning 
http://abc11.com/travel/american-eagle-flight-makes-emergency-landing-at-rdu/1656434/

Dec. 15th    Pilot Makes Emergency Landing at Gillespie Field in El Cajon, due to engine trouble 
http://ttp//patch.com/california/santee/pilot-makes-emergency-landing-gillespie-field-el-cajon

Dec. 15th    Safe landing after United Airlines plane landing gear failed to deploy at Bush Intercontinental Airport, Texas
http://www.chron.com/news/houston-texas/article/Safe-landing-after-morning-United-plane-scare-10797870.php

Dec. 16th    Plane forced to return to Beijing airport after two passengers get into bloody brawl on board
http://shanghaiist.com/2016/12/16/brawl_turns_plane_around.php

Dec. 16th    2 people believed dead in plane crash near Bethel, Alaska
http://www.ktva.com/troopers-2-people-killed-plane-crash-near-bethel-508/

Dec. 17th    Three generations saved in chopper crash landing in Australia due to engine failure
https://au.news.yahoo.com/a/33595825/three-generations-saved-in-chopper-crash-landing/#page1

Dec. 17th    Pilot hurt in single-engine plane crash in Flagler County, FL
http://www.clickorlando.com/news/pilot-hurt-in-single-engine-plane-crash-flagler-county-deputies-say

Dec. 18th    Pilot, passenger suffer minor injuries in Cessna crash in Apple Valley, California
http://www.vvdailypress.com/news/20161219/pilot-passenger-suffer-minor-injuries-in-cessna-crash-in-apple-valley

Dec. 18th    Helicopter crash injures two people in Hatcher Pass, Alaska
http://www.ktuu.com/content/news/Two-injured-in-Helicopter-crash-in-Hatcher-Pass-407368895.html

Dec. 18th    Diverted Azur Air Flight Lands At Bermuda Airport due to technical problem
http://bernews.com/2016/12/diverted-azur-air-flight-lands-at-bermuda-airport/

Dec. 18th    Glasgow, UK to Tenerife flight forced to land after take-off due to burning smell
http://www.glasgowlive.co.uk/news/glasgow-news/glasgow-tenerife-flight-forced-land-12338566

Dec. 18th    Plane makes emergency landing after engine failure, New Zealand
http://www.newstalkzb.co.nz/news/emergency/fire-trucks-scrambled-at-auckland-airport/

Dec. 18th    Plane makes emergency landing on street in Blaine, Minnesota after losing power
http://www.fox9.com/news/224384237-story

Dec. 19th    Russian military plane crashes in Siberia, injuring 32
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/russian-military-plane-crashes-in-siberia-injuring-32/ar-AAlII8L?OCID=ansmsnnews11 

Dec. 19th    Air Force F-16 executes emergency landing at CCK airport due to mechanical malfunction, Taiwan
http://focustaiwan.tw/news/aipl/201612190016.aspx

Dec. 19th    Passenger plane makes emergency landing at Iran’s Ardabil Airport due to technical failure
http://www.irna.ir/en/News/82352723/

Dec. 19th    PIA flight makes emergency landing after developing hydraulic fault
https://www.dawn.com/news/1303399/pia-flight-makes-emergency-landing-after-developing-fault

Dec. 19th    Small plane makes emergency landing in Micco, FL cabin filled up with smoke
http://www.fox35orlando.com/news/local-news/224586201-story

Dec. 20th    Horizon flight makes emergency landing at Spokane airport due to mechanical issues
http://www.krem.com/news/local/spokane-county/horizon-flight-makes-emergency-landing-at-spokane-airport/375198548

Dec. 20th    El Al flight makes emergency landing in Toronto after engine fire
http://www.jpost.com/Israel-News/Mayday-El-Al-flight-makes-emergency-landing-in-Toronto-after-engine-fire-476047

Dec. 20th    Plane lands safely at Hyannis airport, Massachusetts after reported landing gear issue
http://www.capecod.com/cape-wide-news/plane-lands-safely-at-hyannis-airport-after-landing-gear-issue/

Dec. 21st    RMAF aircraft crashes at Butterworth base, one dead, Malaysia
http://www.thestar.com.my/news/nation/2016/12/21/plane-crash-at-air-force-base/

Dec. 21st    Five killed in Boeing 727 cargo jet crash in Colombia
http://komonews.com/news/nation-world/five-killed-in-boeing-727-cargo-jet-crashe-in-colombia

Dec. 21st    Shaheen Air jet makes emergency landing in Lahore after technical fault, Pakistan
https://en.dailypakistan.com.pk/pakistan/shaheen-air-jet-makes-emergency-landing-in-lahore-after-technical-fault/

Dec. 22nd    Two dead in Libyan fighter jet crash
http://www.news24.com/Africa/News/two-dead-in-libyan-fighter-jet-crash-20161222

Dec. 22nd    Biman flight makes emergency landing, Bangladesh  
http://en.prothom-alo.com/bangladesh/news/133603/Biman-flight-makes-emergency-landing 

Dec. 22nd    Helicopter Makes Emergency Landing Along Highway 99 Near Porter, Texas due to engine trouble
http://abc13.com/news/helicopter-makes-emergency-landing-along-highway-99-near-porter/1668955/

Dec. 22nd    Small plane crashes at Shreveport Downtown Airport, Louisiana
http://www.ktbs.com/story/34116839/small-plane-crashes-at-shreveport-downtown-airport

Dec. 22nd    Plane forced to make emergency landing at Bush Intercontinental Airport, Texas due to maintenance issues
http://www.click2houston.com/news/plane-forced-to-make-emergency-landing-at-bush-intercontinental-airport

Dec. 22nd    No injuries reported in emergency landing of plane off Capers Island, SC, due to mechanical problems
http://abcnews4.com/news/local/agencies-responding-to-plane-crash-in-capers-island-area

Dec. 23rd    Hijacked Libyan plane lands in Malta with 118 people aboard
http://abcnews.go.com/International/hijacked-libyan-plane-diverted-malta-118-passengers-board/story?id=44363818

Dec. 23rd    Person Killed in Fiery Plane Crash in Middlebury, Vermont
http://www.mychamplainvalley.com/news/vermont-state-police-confirm-middlebury-plane-crash/630783529

Dec. 23rd    Helicopter crash lands at Green Mountain Golf Course, Washington
http://www.columbian.com/news/2016/dec/23/helicopter-crash-lands-at-green-mountain-golf-course-none-hurt/

Dec. 23rd    Light aircraft performs emergency landing near Herzliya, Israel due to an engine failure
http://www.ynetnews.com/articles/0,7340,L-4897501,00.html

Dec. 24th	Tragedy as girl aged 10 dies after transatlantic jet diverted to Shannon, Ireland
http://www.irishmirror.ie/news/irish-news/tragedy-girl-aged-10-dies-9511977

Dec. 25th	Another flight has been diverted to Shannon, Ireland because of a medical emergency
https://www.joe.ie/news/another-flight-has-been-diverted-to-shannon-after-a-passenger-fell-ill/571801 
Dec. 25th    Russian plane crash killing 92 people including at least 60 Red Army Choir members
http://uk.reuters.com/article/uk-russia-airplane-idUKKBN14E032  

Dec. 26th    30 drown after boat carrying football team capsizes on Lake Albert
http://www.bbc.com/news/world-africa-38437960


Dec. 26th    Afghan Air Force Helicopter Crashes At Shendand Airport, Afghanistan
http://www.tolonews.com/afghanistan/afghan-air-force-helicopter-crashes-shendand-airport


Dec. 26th    Helicopter Crash Lands Near Stellenbosch, S. Africa
http://ewn.co.za/2016/12/26/no-injuries-as-a-helicopter-crash-lands-near-stellenbosch


Dec. 26th    Two Dead After Plane Crashes Near Sierra Sky Park, California
http://www.fresnobee.com/news/local/article123023634.html


Dec. 26th    Afghan Air Force Helicopter Crashes in Building At Shendand Airport, Afghanistan - Third in 2 months
http://www.tolonews.com/afghanistan/afghan-air-force-helicopter-crashes-shendand-airport

Dec. 26th    Helicopter Crash Lands Near Stellenbosch, S. Africa
http://ewn.co.za/2016/12/26/no-injuries-as-a-helicopter-crash-lands-near-stellenbosch


Dec. 26th    Two Dead After Plane Crashes Near Sierra Sky Park, California
http://www.fresnobee.com/news/local/article123023634.html


Dec. 26th    Afghan Air Force Helicopter Crashes in Building At Shendand Airport, Afghanistan - Third in 2 months
http://www.tolonews.com/afghanistan/afghan-air-force-helicopter-crashes-shendand-airport


Dec. 26th    Air Canada flight makes emergency landing in Winnipeg due to cabin air malfunction
http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/manitoba/air-canada-emergency-landing-winnipeg-1.3913134


Dec. 26th    Transatlantic jet diverted to Shannon Airport due to rest room malfunction
https://www.thesun.ie/news/351881/transatlantic-jet-diverted-to-shannon-airport-as-passengers-had-urgent-need-to-use-the-toilet/


Dec. 27th    Crop-duster plane crashes at Willows airport, California
http://www.chicoer.com/general-news/20161228/crop-duster-plane-crashes-at-willows-airport-pilot-ok


Dec. 27th    Indian passenger plane skids off runway, injuring 15
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/wires/afp/article-4067610/Indian-passenger-plane-skids-runway-injuring-15.html


Dec. 27th    Small plane crashes at local airport, Missouri
http://dailyjournalonline.com/news/local/small-plane-crashes-at-local-airport/article_71a1da63-942d-553a-8dc1-c93e2900c1f4.html

Dec. 27th    Spirit jet makes emergency landing at PBIA, Florida due to smell of smoke in cockpit
http://www.wflx.com/story/34137990/spirit-jet-makes-emergency-landing-at-pbia


Dec. 27th    Sunbathers in miracle escape after pilot crash lands plane onto crowded Tenerife beach, Spain
http://www.mirror.co.uk/news/world-news/sunbathers-run-cover-pilot-crash-9523154


Dec. 27th    No serious injuries as small plane crashes near Fort McMurray airport, Canada due to engine trouble
http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/edmonton/no-serious-injuries-as-small-plane-crashes-near-fort-mcmurray-airport-1.3914327


Dec. 27th    Light aircraft made emergency landing in UK after suffering engine problems
http://www.cheshirefire.gov.uk/news-events/incidents/light-aircraft-incident


Dec. 27th    Jet Airways Flight Mysteriously Veers Off Goa's Dabolim Airport Runway, India
http://www.ndtv.com/india-news/jet-airways-plane-skids-off-runway-at-goa-airport-all-passengers-safe-1642135


Dec. 27th    An American Airlines flight make an emergency landing at L.F. Wade International Airport
http://www.royalgazette.com/news/article/20161227/plane-makes-emergency-landing


Dec. 27th    Small plane made emergency landing after suffering engine problem in UK
http://www.cheshirefire.gov.uk/news-events/incidents/light-aircraft-incident


Dec. 28th    Pilot makes emergency landing on Highway 12, Wisconsin due to engine failure
http://www.wiscnews.com/saukprairieeagle/news/local/article_ff8ff650-0ea5-5ce6-a17e-8d021a0f9594.html


Dec. 28th    Three dead in Tennessee plane crash
http://www.upi.com/Top_News/US/2016/12/28/Three-dead-in-Tennessee-plane-crash/4811482928425/


Dec. 28th    Flight to Minneapolis Makes Emergency Landing in Chicago due to Mechanical problems
http://patch.com/minnesota/southwestminneapolis/flight-minneapolis-makes-emergency-landing-chicago


Dec. 28th    Recovery effort underway after military aircraft goes down in water in Texas
http://abc13.com/news/live-reported-military-helicopter-down-in-water/1676773/


Dec. 28th    Unruly Couple Causes Plane's Return to Minneapolis Airport, Minnesota
http://abc13.com/news/delta-unruly-couple-causes-planes-return-to-airport/1677553/


Dec. 29th    Crews search for missing plane in north Hood Canal, Washington
http://komonews.com/news/local/crews-search-for-missing-private-plane-in-hood-canal-area


Dec. 29th    Small plane crash reported at Tune Airport, Tennessee
http://www.wsmv.com/story/34148818/small-plane-crash-reported-at-tune-airport


Dec. 29th    Malfunction forces small plane lands with gear up at Long Beach Airport, California
http://www.presstelegram.com/general-news/20161229/small-plane-lands-with-gear-up-at-long-beach-airport


Dec. 29th    Aircraft lands safely after one engine goes out in Mississippi
http://www.dailycorinthian.com/view/full_story/27338869/article-Aircraft-lands-%E2%80%A9safely-after-one-%E2%80%A9engine-goes-out


Dec. 29th    Coast Guard searching for missing plane that took off from Burke Lakefront Airport
http://fox8.com/2016/12/30/coast-guard-searching-for-missing-plane-that-took-off-from-burke-lakefront-airport/

Dec. 29th    Plane catches fire at Craig Airport, Florida
http://www.news4jax.com/news/local/jacksonville/plane-catches-fire-at-craig-airport


Dec. 29th    A safe emergency landing in Canada after smoke alarm went off on plane
http://www.castanet.net/news/Kelowna/184720/A-safe-emergency-landing


Dec. 29th    RDU flight forced to land by mechanical problem in N Carolina
http://wncn.com/2016/12/29/rdu-flight-forced-to-make-emergency-landing/


Dec. 30th    Plane evacuated at IAH, Texas after reports of smoke in cockpit
http://www.chron.com/news/houston-texas/article/Plane-evacuated-at-George-Bush-airport-due-to-10827343.php

Dec. 30th     Three People Missing After Plane Flying Over Hawaiian Islands Disappears
http://aviationtribune.com/safety/three-people-missing-plane-flying-hawaiian-islands-dissapears/

Dec. 30th	Venezuela searches for missing military helicopter
https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/the_americas/venezuela-searches-for-missing-helicopter-in-amazon-jungle/2017/01/02/dae2a40e-d14e-11e6-9651-54a0154cf5b3_story.html?utm_term=.f62744a975cc

Dec. 30th	Plane diverts to Shannon, Ireland over medical emergency
http://www.rte.ie/news/2016/1230/841804-shannon-airport/

Dec. 30th	Indian Air Force chopper carrying BSF IG makes emergency landing in India 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/city/jaipur/IAF-chopper-carrying-BSF-IG-makes-emergency-landing/articleshow/56263751.cms
Dec. 31st    Riders stuck 130 feet in the air on malfunctioning ride at Knott's Berry Farm
http://www.latimes.com/local/lanow/la-me-ln-knotts-ride-stuck-20161230-story.html

Dec. 31st    man injured in small plane crash in Lee's Summit Park, Missouri after experiencing trouble with aircraft
http://www.kfvs12.com/story/34157930/small-plane-crashes-in-lees-summit


Dec. 31st    Butler basketball team plane forced to make emergency landing in Pennsylvania after plane lost cabin pressure and dropped 20,000 feet in minutes
http://www.theindychannel.com/sports/college/butler-basketball-teams-plane-forced-to-make-emergency-landing-following-new-york-game 


Dec. 31st	Three Killed in Midair Plane Collision Near McKinney, Texas
http://www.nbcdfw.com/news/local/Mid-Air-Plane-Collision-Kills-At-Least-One-Near-McKinney-409033435.html

Dec. 31st	4 People Dead In A Plane Crash In Souther Illinois
http://www.wpsdlocal6.com/story/34160109/sheriffs-office-confirms-private-plane-crash-in-rural-vienna
